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Hi Everyone,

Welcome back and we look forward to a new and an exciting year.  The second half of the Beaver program will be as exciting and educational as 2004.  We have a number of field trips (McDonald’s, Todmorden Mills, and Library), camping trips (Goodyear, Fort York & Science Centre) and enjoying the great outdoors with skating and tobogganing planned for you.  
Our first meeting on Tuesday, January 3rd, went extremely well.  The theme for the month of January is “growing”.  The Beavers talked about different things that grow such as hair, body, teeth (seems like a number of Beavers have either lost or received new tooth from the tooth fairy) over the holidays.  Two new games (blind volleyball and popcorn tag) were also introduced to the Beavers.   

January 11th Meeting – McDonald’s
Our first field trip is being held at McDonald’s on Woodward Avenue (Queen Street East– west of Coxwell Avenue). Please be there promptly at 7:00pm and pick up by 7:55pm.
UPCOMING EVENT

As per Eagle’s (a.k.a Walter) latest e-mail, the Beaver’s will be joining the Cubs on a winter camping trip at Goodyear (approximately 1 hour from Toronto) on January 28th – 30th.  Please let Walter or any of the leaders know if you are interested by January 9th.  
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call any on of the Leaders

below. 

Eagle 

Walter Kidman

416 465-9983
Fox      
Segundo Gazmin         
416 462-9193

Hawkeye 
Mark Stevenson 

416 691-2375
Rusty        
Norma-Thompson   

416 463-8763
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